
First Grade
3/20/20 Schrift & Kalitzky
Upcoming 

Events
3/20 School dismissed at 12:05
3/20 Report cards available on Skyward
3/23-27   Spring Break!  No School
4/6-8 Lunch with a Loved One
4/9 Kindergarten Registration
4/10 No School!  SIP Day!
5/6 1st grade Zoo Field Trip!
5/22 Last Day of School

L.A. Log
Reading

Math Minutes
• Math Centers
• Topic 11:  Subtracting with Tens 

and Ones
 Lesson 3:  Subtracting 

Tens from Two Digit 
Numbers

 Lesson 4:  Using Mental 
Math to Subtract Tens

 Lesson 5:  Subtracting 
from a Two Digit Number

 Lesson 6:  Draw a Picture 
and Write a Number 
Sentence

 Topic Test
Please make sure you are practicing 
addition math facts with your child at 
night to help with their recall of their 
facts.  After your student has passed 
the addition facts he/she will move 
onto subtraction facts for the timed 
tests.

Reminders
• We will have our spring book fair from 

April 6-8.  On those days grownups can 
come and eat lunch with their child and 
then shop at the book fair during recess.  
Our lunch is from 11:30-11:50 and recess is 
11:50-12:10.  Students need to be back in 
the classroom at 12:10 after they shop 
with you at the book fair.  Students are 
only allowed to go to the book fair 
during recess if they have their grown 
up with them.  We will shop as a class at 
the book fair on 4/7 from 2:05- 2:20.  
You can send money with your child 
during our class shopping time. 

• March homework calendars are due 
after spring break.  April homework 
calendars and April snack calendars are 
attached to the newsletter.  

Writing

This week we read the story When I Grow Old 
With You about a little girl and what she wants to 
do with her grandfather when she is old.  Keep 
encouraging your child to read at home because 
the more practice they get, the better their 
reading will become.  I have so many students 
that have turned in a bunch of reading logs.  
Keep up the great work!  Students need 5 
reading logs turned in by the end of the year. 
Please make sure you are practicing the sight 
words that your child doesn’t know each night.  
The students should know how to read all of the 
sight words that we have introduced.

This week we had lots of birthdays to 
celebrate, therefore we wrote lots of 
birthday cards.  We also spent a few days 
doing a St. Patrick’s Day packet of 
different writing activities.  The kids love 
themed packets of activities, especially 
during the writing center.


